
Q1 Your details

Full Name Mike Bacchus

Address 4589 Tekapo-Twizel Rd

Address 2 Lake Pukaki

City/Town Twizel

Postal Code 7944

Email Address mike@lakestone.co.nz

Phone Number 02102361942

Q2 Do you wish to be heard in support of your
submission? Submissions will be heard in Fairlie on
Thursday 3 May 2018 and in Twizel on Friday 4 May
2018. If you wish to be heard, you will be required to
keep your presentation to 10 minutes maximum.
Councillors will have read your written submission prior
to the hearing.

Yes, I wish to be heard in support of my
submission

Q3 Where do you wish your submission to be heard? Twizel on 4
May

Q4 KEY ISSUE: ROADING - from the following options,
which are described in more detail on pages 6 and 7 of
the Consultation Document, which is your preference?

OPTION 1: Set aside a maximum budget of $300,000 for
each year of the plan for roading improvement projects,
and borrow to fund Council’s 49% share of this amount.
,

Limit debt, but it would be great to apply for extra funding
from NZTA as $300,000 is nowhere near enough to cope for
future proofing our roads and bridges.

Why is this your preference?
(optional):
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Q5 OTHER ISSUES: Do you have feedback on any of the other issues or projects outlined in the Consultation
Document or any of the supporting documents? (note: you can upload your submission as a document if you prefer,
or upload supporting documents, by going to the next question)

1.I would like to see at least one passing lane each way built per year on SH8. There are none in the MD and the road is getting busier 
and busier every year.
2. There needs to be a better water source solution for Twizel. People should be able to water their gardens etc when nearby farmers 
irrigate 1,000's acres through out the heat of a summer day. Install water meters and keep it fair. Push for high water users to install 
their own bores and use rainwater storage.
3. It would be great to have a heated indoor swimming pool in Twizel. Obviously this could be very expensive and the council appears 
not to have the money to fund this but it would be great to set a committee and have the support of the MCD to make this happen.

Q6 You can upload your submission or supporting
documents here.

Respondent skipped this question
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